
Autumn Term 1 2025

Dear parents/carers,

solution to pollution. In 
maths Rabbit class will be learning the key skills of comparing and ordering, counting, sorting and matching, 
subitising and composition. They will explore these ideas in different contexts in their play.  In 
understanding the world children will be learning about materials. In art pupils will practise mark making 
using different media including crayons, pencils and felt tips.  Our music sessions will be based on traditional 

nursery rhymes.  Children will learn to perform songs and rhymes with others and try to move in 
time with music. In Physical Development, our focus will be on fundamental movement skills and balance 
bikes.  In RE Why is the word God so important to Christians?
personal, social and emotional development sessions will focus on how we can show respect and kindness
to others. 

We have daily Read Write Inc phonics lessons and the children work in groups according to the stage they 
are at in their learning. We use phrases to help the children remember how to form each letter correctly. 

. This year we have introduced a 
new reading challenge to the school. Each house team will compete to win a cosy reading session in which 
they can share stories, drink hot chocolate and bring in a soft toy or blanket/pillow from home. The children 
have been asked to read at home daily and have this recorded in their reading diaries. This does include 
having a story read to them or listening to an audio book. Every child that has read daily will receive a 
reading sticker and a raffle ticket in our celebration assembly on Fridays and we will pick out a raffle ticket 
to win a book. The house team with the most tickets that week will be added to our reading challenge 
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display in the hall. The house team that has read the most at the end of each half term will win a cosy 
reading session. 

Activities that you could engage in with your child include.

If you have any questions please come and speak to us, we are always happy to help. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Garland


